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Contact Details: 
1-800-343-9000

emednyalert@csgov.com

PTAR Survey 
 

The Department looks to consistently improve on the quality services its customers 
receive. One important component used to measure quality is a survey designed to help 
improve the administration of Medicaid transportation services using the PTAR system.  

We request your input by filling out this simple survey. This survey will be available until 
April 1, 2016 on the following website: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PTARsurveyMarch16 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csgov.com for further assistance.

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute 
legal or medical advice. 
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